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HUDSON COUNTY FREEHOLDER JEFFREY DUBLIN TO SERVE AS NJAC PRESIDENT 

 
For Immediate Release:      January 28, 2013   
                           Contact:      John G. Donnadio, Executive Director  
 
 
(Trenton) The New Jersey Association of Counties (NJAC) will swear-in Hudson 
County Freeholder Jeffrey Dublin as its 72nd President at 11:00 a.m. on January 
28, 2013 in the Senate Chambers of the State House.   

 
 “I look forward to leading NJAC this year as it continues serving 
county governments throughout the State with its progressive 
advocacy, comprehensive research and analysis, and solution 
driven approach to addressing complex legislative and regulatory 
matters,” said Hudson County Freeholder and NJAC President 
Jeffrey Dublin.     

 
Senate President Stephen M. Sweeney (D-Gloucester) will provide keynote remarks 
and long-time friend Senator Sandra B. Cunningham (D-Hudson County) will 
administer the oath of office.  Following the ceremony, culinary arts students from 
County Prep High School in the Hudson County Schools of Technology will provide 
lunch to invited guests at the New Jersey State House Museum.   

 
“I’m confident that under the leadership of Hudson County 
Freeholder Jeffrey Dublin, a man with a rich history of service to 
his county, his community, and family – NJAC will continue to 
serve as an invaluable asset to county governments across the State 
dedicated to implementing cost-saving measures that result in a 
more efficient government and at a lesser cost to New Jersey’s 
taxpayers,” commented Senator Sandra B. Cunningham.   

 
NJAC is committed to advocating for legislation, regulations, and policy 
directives that empower county governments to operate more effectively and 
efficiently.  As a non-partisan organization that represents the only true regional 
form of government in the State with a unified and proactive voice, NJAC is 
dedicated to advancing innovative programs and initiatives that enhance the 
level of service provided and save valuable taxpayer dollars. 
 
 



150 West State Street   ·   Trenton, New Jersey 08608   ·   Phone 609-394-3467   ·   Fax 609-989-8567   ·   www.njac.org 
 

 


